CHURCH AT WORSHIP - AUGUST 29, 2020

SANCTUARY 11:15AM

Please sing with us at home!

Opening Song - Seeds for Christ

Welcome and Announcements - Pastor Miguel Verazas

Praise - Seeds for Christ

Opening Hvmn - Go Light Your World

Children's Story - Erika Alvarado

Offering - Local Church Budget - Dominic Davis

Congregational Prayer - Theo Davis

Special Music - Darlene & Aron Poblete

Sermon - What Does Service Mean to You? - Magdala D'Autruche

Closing Hymn - Mighty to Save

Blessing - Magdala D'Autruche

SERMON TEASER

SEPTEMBER 5

What is happening? Is the world coming to an end? With so many bad things going on around us I can't help but to ask the age-old question, "Are the end times here?" Next Sabbath we begin a new sermon series, "End Times," where we will dig deeper on these questions that may have crossed your mind in these past several months.

PREACHING SCHEDULE

SEPTEMBER 5

Pastor Miguel Verazas

SEPTEMBER 12

Pastor Mitch Williams

SEPTEMBER 19

Pastor Mitch Williams



CHURCH LIFE

LIBRARY

Come and see if there is anything you are interested in, as we purge our library. The library will be open on Monday and Tuesday from 11-3 and Thursday from 11-6:30pm, August 31-September 4.

OUTDOOR CHURCH

Outdoor Church is coming September 12! We will need you to register to attend. Registration will be open from Tuesday, September 8 to Thursday, September 10. Please check your email to reserve your spot. To receive this eventbrite email, please make sure you are signed up for our weekly enews. Email the church office at office@pleasanthilladventist.org for more info. The elderly and those without a computer or smart phone can call the church office to reserve their spot.

CHURCH BOARD & BUSINESS MEETING

Join us in the courtyard on Monday, August 31 at 7pm for our next Church Board and Business Meeting.

OFFICE HOURS

Please visit the church office during the following office hours, Mondays and Tuesdays 11am-3pm and Thursdays 11am-6:30pm.

COMMUNITY LIFE



Pleasant Hill Adventist Academy's Board voted to delay the beginning day of school to September 1, 2020. This delayed start will allow for an increased likelihood of more on-site, face-to-face instructional days at PHAA. Be assured that we are carefully working with the State and Contra Costa County health department expectations on reopening our school and will be prepared for remote learning should we need to. If you haven't already enrolled your son or daughter at PHAA, please do so now. We still have space in a few classes. Online applications are still being accepted at: www.myphaa.com/new-students. If you wish to visit or do a virtual tour of our campus, please call (925) 934-9261 or email office@myphaa.com.

PHAA is on Facebook - www.facebook.com/

PleasantHillAdventistAcademy/ Check out our CougarTrax Newsletter for all the latest updates! Our PHAA website is www.myphaa.com and our PHAA Calendar is at www.myphaa.com/calendar which also lists our 2020-2021 calendar of events, holidays, and more!

7:41pm